
 

 

Broomhill Primary School 

OPEN DOORS EVENT 

Wednesday 30th October 2024 

5.30 – 6.30 

 

Is your child due to start school in August 

2025? Are you Broomhill catchment or 

considering a placing request? We’d like to issue 

a warm invitation to join us at our Open Doors 

event. There will be a short presentation and an 

opportunity to ask questions. This will be 

followed by a tour around our fantastic school.  

 

 


